University of Wisconsin

Hello,
To start I would like to say thank you
for your generous support with my academic
Career. It truly means alot to my family and
myself, in making college a reality. I'm very
excited for everything to come in the future.
Currently I'm undecided with my major, but I'm
thinking Environmental Science with a mimor in
Environmental Policy and Planning. While I'm undecided
I Know I want to go into a science field to try
and lessen our impact on the world around us. So far
I love being a student at UW-GB. The campus
is great and there are lots of things to get involved
in. I B hope you have a great Holiday season!
Hannah Wentzel

Dear Alumni Association Board,

Thank you very much for the generous award. I am sincevely honored to be selected as this years recipient of the Legacy Alumni scholarship. I am currently a freshman (as you may know) and I am planning on majoring in social work with a double minor in spanish and music. This scholarship has helped me feel a sense of financial security and bet me focus move on my studies.

-with gratifude Katie Wanphyki

UW-Green Bay Alumni Association,

I am Writing to express my sincere gratitude for being chosen as one of the UW-Green Bay Alumni Scholarship recipients. I hold this award with great pride!

I am an accounting with a double minor in business administration and spanish. (urrently, I serve as the Assistant Treasurer of the Student Finance Association. Also, I am actively involved in the Accounting Students Association. I Plan on using the knowledge and leadership skills gained at UW-Green Bay to one day make a difference in people's lives a pay this opportunity forward.

Thank you again for this award. It was very much appreciated.

Sincerely, Kyle Klumb

Scholarship Name: UW-Green Bay Alumni Association Endowed Scholarship Scholarship Contact for thank you note: UW-Green Bay Alumni Association

Dear UW-Green Bay Alumni Association,

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude to you for making the UW-Green Bay Alumni Association Endowed Scholarship possible for so many students. I was overjoyed to learn of my selection for this honor, and appreciate the support for my senior year of college. This scholarship has helped me not only to pay for tuition but lightened the financial burden of going to college.

This year, I will be a senior at the University of Wisconsin-Green Bay with a declared major in Business Administration, with a double emphasis in marketing and management. I will graduate in May of 2018 with very limited debt thanks to your generosity. My hope one day is to obtain a job that I love or even to follow in my mother's or father's footsteps to own my own business. As I reflect on the last four years, my dream job is to be in marketing research for a fortune 500 company.

Throughout my years at college, I have had the opportunity to do many things. This year I currently have an internship with WEC Energy Group, where I work in the compliance department. I have also had the opportunity to be a part of the habitat for humanity club and go to South Carolina last year and build a house with one of our affiliates. Another experience I have had is volunteering with the Phuture Phoenix program. I love telling young kids about college and seeing how excited they get about it. Also, I have had the opportunity to work with the UW-Green Bay athletics department. One of the experiences that I will remember for the rest of my life is studying abroad in Germany in the fall of 2015. These experiences have all helped me become the person I am today and I know I will be able to use these experiences in the real world.

College has taught me so much, and I am thankful that I have the opportunity to further my education. The financial assistance that you provided will be of great help to me in paying my educational expenses. This money will allow me to concentrate more of my time on studying, developing relationships, and getting the grades I know I can achieve.

Thank you again for your generosity and support. I assure you that I will work very hard and put the scholarship I have been given to good use. I hope that one day I too have the opportunity to donate a scholarship to this fund and help a student achieve their goals as you have helped me achieve mine.

Sincerely,

Nicole Musial

Nicole Musial 728 Scheuring Road De Pere WI, 54115



Picture of our group on the Habitat trip. I am in the purple shirt.